COR AD COR LOQUITUR

A weekly e-newsletter brought to you by Catholic Campus Ministry (CCM) at Bloomsburg University

Cor Ad Cor Loquitur is Latin for "Heart Speaks To Heart," the motto of our patron Blessed John Henry Cardinal Newman

March 30, 2017





More information about this week's Dollar Dinner menu and our ongoing Penny Wars is below!



Have you spent any time in Eucharistic Adoration this semester? See below for more information about our weekly opportunity for Eucharistic Adoration!

Upcoming Activities

Friday, March 31

- Mass will take place at 12:30 PM in the Newman House chapel.
- From 1:00-4:00 PM, there will be **Eucharistic Adoration** in the Newman House chapel. You may come at any time for however long you wish.
- Our weekly **Eat, Pray, Lent** event continues today at 5:30 PM at the Newman House. This is a great opportunity to enjoy **good food** and to **grow in your spiritual life** alongside other students!

Sunday, April 2

• The **University Mass** takes place at 6:00 PM at St. Columba Church, located on the corner of Third and Iron streets. If you'd like to **sing with the choir**, practice begins each Sunday at 5:00 PM at St. Columba. **Reconciliation** is also available in the church before Mass each Sunday from 5:15-5:45 PM.

Tuesday, April 4

• There is **Mass** at 6:30 PM in the Newman House chapel.

Wednesday, April 5

• Join us at 5:00 PM in the Newman House chapel for Mass. Afterwards, at 5:30 PM, enjoy a great meal at **Dollar Dinner**. This week's menu, prepared by Enactus, is **chicken stir fry, rice, egg rolls, and brownies,** all for **only \$1**!

Thursday, April 6

• There is **Mass** at 12:30 PM in the Newman House chapel.

Penny Wars!

This semester, Catholic Campus Ministry is raising money for the **Jude Zayac Foundation**, an organization that exists to support SIDS research (Sudden Infant Death Syndrome) and to enrich the lives of local children in honor of Jude Zayac, who passed away at three months old from SIDS. In order to raise money, CCM is having a **penny war**. Two bottles are set up in the family room of the Newman House (353 E 2nd St, 4th house on the right down the hill from Carver Hall), one for boys and one for girls. For every penny put into either jar, the respective team receives a positive point. For every nickel, dime, quarter, dollar, etc., put into either jar, the respective team receives negative points. The points equal the same as the coin's value. Girls can put negative points into the boys' jar and the boys can do the same for the girls. The goal is to get a good competition going and raise as much money as possible. This fundraiser is taking place during Lent, from March 1st to April 12th, as a way to focus on the Lenten aspect of almsgiving. The winning team will get free Dollar Dinner on April 19th and will receive bragging rights...so put your game faces on and save up your change!

Liturgical Leaders for April 2nd

Mass at 6:00 PM at St. Columba Church

Lector: Anna Wassmer

Eucharistic Ministers: Meredith Westington; Brianna Poupore; Frank Michaels; Lynda Michaels

Altar Server: Micah Beiter **Usher:** Kelsey Loughney

CCM Student Leadership Team

President: Tony Mercuri

Spiritual Chair: Marianna Wassmer

Faith Formation Chair: Meredith Westington

Service Chair: Samantha Bailey **Social Chair:** Kelsey Loughney

Representatives: Jenna Diefenbacher (Faith Formation); Paula Graner (Service); Megan Lyons (Spiritual); Katie Mullen (Faith For-

mation); Joey Wrabel (Social)

Contact Us

Catholic Campus Ministry at Bloomsburg University

353 East Second Street Bloomsburg, PA 17815

Director: Rev. David M. Hereshko (Fr. Hereshko)

Associate Director: Amy Porter

Phone: 570-784-3123 Email: ccm@bloomu.edu

Website: bloomsburgccm.weebly.com





f 💟 📵 BloomsburgCCM